
Diane Holt

From: susangjimk@gmail.com
Sent: Sunday, November 25, 2018 10:11 AM
To: BeverlyBarker; Diane Holt; Erik Jorgensen;Matthew Evans
Subject: Case Comment Form: Susan Giannettino

Name: Susan Giannettino
Case Number:- IPC-E-18-15
Email: susangjimk@gmail.com
Telephone: 2084844319
Address: PO Box 4914

Hailey ID, 83333

Name of Utility Company: Idaho Power Company
Comment: My husband Jim Keller and I, Susan Giannettino, write to express concerns about the continuing efforts by
Idaho Power to segregate (and thereby potentiallypenalize) those of us who, in good faith, paid to install solar panels on
our homes. We did this, paying $20,000 a couple years ago. We feed the energy we generate in to the Idaho Power
grid. We will not recover our investment in our lifetimes but we did the solar install because it was the right thing to do.
We support Idaho Power's efforts to conserve and have installed the most efficient electric appliances we can find. We
also support what should be Idaho Power's goal; to diversify energy production and eventually eliminate coal
generation. At some point, the hydro power we have enjoyed for years will become more expensive and even limited as
the issues associated with salmon and steelhead are addressed.
So, Idaho Power should embrace and encourage and even subsidize solar generation (and for that matter, wind). Please

continue to include us in this study and the IPUC process.

Susan Giannettino and James B. Keller

Unique Identifier: 68.105.208.25
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